SIKKIM GOVERNMENT COLLEGE, RHENOCK
RHENOCK RUNGDUNG, PAKYONG DISTRICT, SIKKIM - 737133
(ACCREDITATED BY NAAC)

Website: hitps://sgcrhk.com
E-mail ID: - gcrhenock@gmail.com &sgcrhenock @gmail.com
Ph. No.: 03592-235741

Date: 31 October, 2024

NOTICE

Deepawali vacation will commence from 1% November, 2024 and

College will reopen on 4™ November, 2024.

“Happy Deepawals, 2024
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